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Bora and Lisa, our Community
Development Directors based in
Cambodia are applying for their visa to
come and visit the United States in
February and March! Please pray for
favor and wisdom in their application
process

Bora & Lisa

We are so excited because our school is
now under the care of Pastor Sophun
and his church. Our new teachers, Pu
Phark & Sotheary have come from his
church and are excited to teach and
pour into the kids and families that
attend the school. Here is the latest
update from Pastor Sophun:

The Pursat School

"please pray for us to begin meeting
with parents of students on Sunday,
because when we begin the work of the
kingdom of God, Satan is not happy to
see the Kingdom of God prosper. So
please pray for this work to bear fruit for
God, and pray for our teachers to have
the wisdom from God to do the work for
God, and especially pray for Sunday
meeting to share the gospel with them".

2023 has gotten off to an amazing start!
We can't wait to tell you about 3 new
ways we are supporting education in
Cambodia so far this year! We will be
sharing this in the coming weeks, but in
the meantime, please pray for the
students, teachers, and families that our
staff is working with!
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